
CITY OF SAN DIEGO
M E M O R A N D U M

DATE: April 13, 2005

TO: Planning Commission

FROM: Sandra Teasley, Development Project Manager

SUBJECT: Doti Point Project No. 1481– Continuance from February 10, 2005

On February 10, 2005, the Planning Commission heard the Doti Point project and continued the 
item to April 21, 2005.  The Planning Commission direct ed staff and the applicants to consider 
several project revisions and to work with the community planning group.

Subsequent to the hearing, staff and the applicant have had several meetings with the 
subcommittee of the Skyline-Paradise Hills Community Planning group and, as a result of those 
meetings, the project consultants are working on several revisions to the project plans and 
necessary reports.  The project will be resubmitted to the City for staff review.  At this time, the 
project has not yet been submitted back to the City, therefore, on April 21, 2005, staff will 
request that this item be continued to a future hearing date and the item will be re-noticed.

Sandra Teasley
Development Project Manager
Development Services Department
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